## Kittitas County Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee 205 W. 5th Street Ellensburg, WA 98926

May 7, 2010

Nancy Goodloe,

Chair

Mr. Mark McClain, Chair

Kittitas County Board of Commissioners

Cathy Bambrick,

205 W. 5<sup>th</sup> Street

County Representative

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Kelly Thielen Community Volunteer Dear Commissioner McClain:

Fennelle Miller, City of Ellensburg Representative

The Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee met May 6, 2010 for their regular monthly meeting. After extensive discussion, we are requesting that the record on the EnTrust REITH grant be reopened so that we can provide <u>new</u> information about this grant for the record. Some of the information was received by our Committee after you closed the record, and other information was not provided due to a misunderstanding on our part of what you expected at the hearing.

Deb Thompson, Community Volunteer

> Please advise me of the process for how this request goes forward and what the Committee needs to do. I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cordially,

Nancy R. Goodloe, ED.D.

Chair, Kittitas County Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee

Сс Committee members